
Everyone had wonderful things to say about our new Cowboy range. It is really looking good and working 
great. Lone Rider brought new targets to add and fixed the star. It will be even better next match.  

The rain in the forecast held off and was a beautiful day. We had spectators (Sandy and DR) and one of 
the spectators came all the way from Germany (Denise). She kept score.  

Welcome to our new shooters Daisy May and Stagecoach Malichi Buckhannon. They made an impressive 
start.  

Bulldog is always a great shooter and proved it with a score of 232.26 to take 1st overall and Elder 
Statesman. Duke Hunter coming from an impressive show at the Michigan State Match sporting a new 
belt buckle took 2nd overall with 254.64 and Gunfighter. Lone Rider shot his usual greatness with 259.67 
taking 3rd overall and Cattle Baron. John Henry Slaughter shot great taking 4th overall with 273.66 and 
Silver Senior. Jessie Bell shot good with 275.07 just behind John Henry by 1.41 seconds and Lady Senior. 
Our new shooter Stagecoach Malichi Buckhannon shot 388.81 and Cowboy. He was really improving as 
the match went on. Daisy May shot progressively better as the day went on with 755.72. 

Our next match is October 8th and I hope everyone can come! 
 

 


